Sherman Township
Meeting Minutes
August 15, 2022
Meeting held at the Sherman Township Hall, 3550 N Rolland Rd, Weidman, Ml 48893
Supervisor Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm

Board Members Present: Supervisor Johnson, Trustee Grey, Treasurer Clark, Trustee Simon and Clerk Livermore
Board Members Absent: none

Supervisor Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:00pm

Trustee Grey moved to approve the agenda, Trustee Simon supported, motion carried.

Trustee Grey moved to approve the minutes of the July 18,2022, meeting & Special 6pm Meeting July 18, 2022, Trustee
Simon supported, motion carried.

Treasurer’s Report: GF 265,337.08, Fire $161,601.36 Lake of Hills $10,352.58 Library $52,656.91, Tax Acct $551.38, Fire
ICS $250,303.10, GF ICS $150,182.51, Lib ICS $172,310.47, ARPA ICS $191,561.31, ARPA Ckg $345.16, Gen Fund Cd
$78,583.40

Trustee Grey moved to approve payment of the bills with the addition of check 16475 and 16476, Treasurer Clark
supported, motion carried.

Public Comment — Mark Perry introduced himself as a newly elected precinct delegate

ARPA Fund Update - Set a special meeting for 7pm this Thursday 7pm to meet at park to review options of a path
around the park & Treasurer Clerk is getting more sign quotes.

Supervisor Johnson moved to adopt the following tax rates for this year —~ General Operating .983, Fire Operations .983
and the library at .7374 (which is the maximum we can levy this year), Clerk Livermore supported, motion carried.

Supervisor Johnson moved to approve the attorney recommendation for the Wells Fargo case, Trustee Simon
supported, motion carried.

Tax tribunal update was given

Woodruff Rd bridge contract was discussed — question on what Cost of Rads is and who it goes to. Supervisor Johnson
will check with Road Commission.

Trustee Grey moved to approve the Clerk to record the deed from the Little League and be reimbursed the recording
fee, Supervisor Johnson supported, motion carried.

Comments from other township entities were heard.
Individual Board member comments were heard.

Supervisor reported he is working with Kevin Clare Logging on tree bug issue in school forest & removal of dead trees at
cemetery.

Clerk Livermore is to get with Steve Jones Construction to see what we can do with the canopy over front entrance
doors.

Meeting adjourned at 8:28pm

Respectfully Submitted by: Denise M. Livermore, Clerk



